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Mentions 
 
News Eagle: Pollution control project funded in Pike County 
https://www.neagle.com/news/20190603/pollution-control-project-funded-in-pike-county 
 
Post-Gazette: Scott aims to reduce runoff into township's local streams 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/06/04/Scott-Township/stories/201906060005 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Residents voice concerns about chemical storage facility 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/06/residents-voice-concerns-about-chemical-
storage-facility/ 
 
Air 
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. Steel appeals May fine over Clairton Coke Works emissions 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/06/04/us-steel-fine-pollution-clairton-coke-
works-emissions-violation-health-environment-pittsburgh/stories/201906040106  
 
Tribune-Review: U.S. Steel appeals $337,670 fine from Allegheny County Health Department 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/u-s-steel-appeals-337670-fine-from-allegheny-county-
health-department/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Republican Herald: Nonprofit talks about impact of climate change on Schuylkill County 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/nonprofit-talks-about-impact-of-climate-change-on-schuylkill-
county-1.2491769 
 
ABC27: Joe Biden's $5T climate plan: Net zero emissions by 2050 
https://www.abc27.com/news/politics/joe-bidens-5t-climate-plan-net-zero-emissions-by-
2050/2051170838 
 
CBS21: Climate change could pose ‘existential threat’ by 2050: report 
https://fox43.com/2019/06/05/climate-change-could-pose-existential-threat-by-2050-report/ 
 
WGAL: Democratic presidential candidate Joe Biden pitches $5 trillion climate plan 
https://www.wgal.com/article/joe-biden-s-5t-climate-plan-net-zero-emissions-by-2050/27713813 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Joe Biden's $5T climate plan: Net zero emissions by 2050 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/joe-biden-s-t-climate-plan-net-zero-emissions-
by/article be4cfe71-bfc4-57d8-91d0-196d08b62e6b.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Biden campaign says his climate plan failed to cite sources 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/biden-campaign-says-his-climate-plan-failed-to-cite-
sources/article 9259d406-1381-51b2-9149-a1533a92733a.html 
 



PSU Daily Collegian: State College Borough Council passes resolution aiming to eliminate greenhouse 
emissions and rely on 100% renewable energy by 2050 
https://www.collegian.psu.edu/news/borough/article cecec2f0-86d3-11e9-8491-df95b6ac9d80.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Climate-change hogwash 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-climate-change-hogwash/ 
 
Record-Argus News: Climate change lawsuit vs. U.S. government faces court test 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/climate-change-lawsuit-vs-u-s-government-faces-court-
test/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Scientist warns of Everest dangers from pollution, melting 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/scientist-warns-everest-dangers-pollution-melting-
20190605.html 
 
Erie Times: Grant will fund Girl Scout environmental projects 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190604/grant-will-fund-girl-scout-environmental-projects 
 
Tribune-Review: ‘By Land Cleanup’ along Kiski River set for June 15 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/by-land-cleanup-along-kiski-river-set-for-june-15/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: SHS Environmental Club shows off butterfly garden 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/shs-environmental-club-shows-off-butterfly-
garden/image 24836ecc-31e2-5db5-b3f4-0fe8d83bb01b.html 
 
Energy 
 
WGAL: Farmers try to stop construction of power lines on their land 
https://www.wgal.com/article/farmers-try-to-stop-construction-of-power-lines-on-their-land/27706980 
 
Tribune-Review: Letter to the editor: Exelon bailout will cost us all 
https://triblive.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-exelon-bailout-will-cost-us-all/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Duquesne Light acquires energy-efficiency company 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/06/04/duquesne-light-acquires-energy-efficiency-
company.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: As Adelphia pipeline clears hurdles, Bucks officials raise zoning concerns 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania/adelphia-gateway-pipeline-quakertown-bucks-county-
20190604.html#loaded 
 
Delaware County Daily Time: Letter to the Editor: Nothing ‘normal’ about pipeline woes   
https://www.delcotimes.com/opinion/letter-to-the-editor-nothing-normal-about-pipeline-
woes/article c23f7b00-8706-11e9-a4c2-ebe3c36c0d2b.html 



 
Huntingdon Daily News: Fire companies eligible for grant  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/fire-companies-eligible-for-grant/article bb9af992-
110b-5885-9167-e59d3c5df877.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Court document reveals Range Resources, other defendants agreed to $3 million 
settlement in Washington County contamination suit 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/court-document-reveals-range-resources-other-defendants-
agreed-to-3-million-settlement-in-washington.php 
 
WITF: Opponents hope New Jersey scuttles gas pipeline to New York 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/opponents-hope-new-jersey-scuttles-gas-pipeline-to-new-
york.php 
 
Post-Gazette: Range Resources, others paid $3 million to Washington County property owners over 
health claims 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/06/04/range-resources-settlement-jager-
amwell-haney-settlement-3-million-unsealed/stories/201906040109 
 
Observer-Reporter: Newly revealed documents show lawsuit over Amwell drilling site was settled for $3 
million 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/newly-revealed-documents-show-lawsuit-over-amwell-
drilling-site-was/article daca1286-86dc-11e9-b37e-5f60fdf106b1.html  
 
WESA/Allegheny Front/StateImpact: Court Doc Reveals Range Resources, Others Agreed To $3M 
Settlement In Contamination Suit 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/court-doc-reveals-range-resources-others-agreed-3m-settlement-
contamination-suit 
 
WESA/Allegheny Front/StateImpact: Washington County Judge Lifts Gag Order In Drilling Suit 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/washington-county-judge-lifts-gag-order-drilling-suit 
 
Vector Management 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Storm cleanup and the spotted lanternfly: How do you get rid of wood in the 
quarantine zone? 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/storm-cleanup-and-the-spotted-lanternfly-how-do-you-
get/article 45b98246-863a-11e9-baea-bf939b160149.html 
 
Bradford Era: Owens to talk about Lyme disease at library 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/owens-to-talk-about-lyme-disease-at-
library/article b90e2be5-d8e6-5b74-9772-2b62d4b04888.html 
 
Waste 
 
WTAJ: New proposal could charge businesses that use single-use plastic bags 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/new-proposal-could-charge-businesses-that-use-single-use-
plastic-bags/2053121913 



 
Bradford Era: Port A sets clean up day 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/port-a-sets-clean-up-day/article 2c5b4e2e-0f33-55a8-9682-
bbdb08b03940.html 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Solid Waste Authority addresses drop-off program's transportation costs 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/solid-waste-authority-addresses-drop-off-program-s-
transportation-costs/article d02ba9d3-dc1a-5660-b918-ca05f874c5c7.html 
 
KDKA: Over 1,000 Smart Garbage Cans Set Up Citywide 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/06/04/smart-garbage-cans-set-up-citywide/  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh deploys more than 1,000 ‘smart’ trash cans 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/more-than-1000-smart-trash-cans-placed-throughout-
pittsburgh/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Household hazardous waste collection slated at Westmoreland Cleanways 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/household-hazardous-waste-collection-slated-at-
westmoreland-cleanways/ 
 
Tribune-Review: O’Hara residents can schedule curbside yard waste pick-up 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/ohara-residents-can-schedule-curbside-yard-waste-pick-up/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: Upcoming electronics collections set 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/upcoming-electronics-collections-set/article 5220121c-
8229-11e9-9394-9fb7a32d3a7a.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Mount Pleasant Landfill site was bad idea (30 Seconds) 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/060419/page/20/story/30-seconds 
 
Renovo Record: Furniture left at Lock Haven recycling drop-off center 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/52061 
 
Water 
 
Times Leader: No-penalty deadline coming up for residential stormwater fee payments 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/746205/no-penalty-deadline-coming-up-for-residential-
stormwater-fee-payments 
 
Altoona Mirror: Clean water plan needs your voice 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/other-commentaries/2019/06/clean-water-plan-needs-your-
voice/ 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Stormwater fees announced in Greencastle 
https://www.therecordherald.com/news/20190605/stormwater-fees-announced-in-greencastle 
 
WITF: Lakes Erie, Superior set records as water levels surge 
https://www.witf.org/news/2019/06/lakes-erie-superior-set-records-as-water-levels-surge.php 



 
ABC27: Capital Region Water prepares for power outages, emergency conditions 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/capital-region-water-prepares-for-power-outages-
emergency-conditions/2052661368 
 
Butler Eagle: Twp. deals with water woes 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190604/NEWS01/706049886/-1/news01 
 
Penn State News: Clean water, cleaner energy:  Penn State researchers turn wastewater treatment into 
renewable, clean energy 
https://impact.psu.edu/story/clean-water-cleaner-energy 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Water will be shut off in Beavertown on Wednesday 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/water-will-be-shut-off-in-beavertown-on-
wednesday/article 90f17354-86da-11e9-9e54-2fe5e4f27305.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Authority: Sewer pipe break cause of large sinkhole 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/06/authority-sewer-pipe-break-cause-of-large-
sinkhole/  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Long-term closure on Campbell Street in Williamsport to repair sinkhole caused by 
broken sewer main 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/long-term-closure-on-campbell-street-in-
williamsport/article 4c0d8612-86f6-11e9-aef4-6fe654e1a74e.html  
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Senator Yaw receives Public Official of the Year Award from the Pennsylvania 
Water Environment Association  
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/senator-yaw-receives-public-official-of-the-year-award-
from/article 28189272-8671-11e9-95cd-87a447bce45c.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Yaw earns Public Official of the Year award from PA Water Environment 
Association 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 1f98f879-0cd5-5cc2-a7a0-11ff2ba74f25.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Carnival set to pay $20 million fine for dumping waste into ocean — again 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2019/06/carnival-set-to-pay-20-million-fine-for-dumping-
waste-into-ocean-again.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Why are your allergies so bad if you live in Lancaster city? 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/why-are-your-allergies-so-bad-if-you-live-
in/article 0888f2b0-834e-11e9-b7a3-fbee5d5e7fb1.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Berks County farm income grew in 2017, even as the number of farms shrank, 2017 
Agricultural Census shows 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-farm-income-grew-in-2017-even-as-the-
number-of-farms-shrank 



 
Altoona Mirror: Supporting sustainability 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/06/supporting-sustainability/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Planting delays pose challenges 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/06/planting-delays-pose-challenges/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Storm cleanup effort continues in Evans City 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20190605/NEWS01/706059922/-1/news01 


